Policy Implementation of the Chemicals Administration,
Ministry of Environment in December 2023

. On December 20, the “Per- and Polyfluorinated Substances (PFAS)
Management Status and Future Prospects” seminar was conducted
with 133 participants. Deputy Minister of Environment Yeh Jiunn-
Horng delivered a speech addressing the current PFAS management
status within government agencies and future prospects. Various
departments were also invited to present their current status and
future plans, fostering a consensus among stakeholders.

. On December 26, the “2023 Seminar on the Outcome of National
Chemical Substances Management Policy Guidelines and Action
Plans” took place. Deputy Minister of Environment Yeh Jiunn-
Horng delivered a speech covering the topics of “Chemical
Substance Risks Management Mechanism and Effectiveness,”
“Smart Technology Tracking and Management,” and “Chemical
Substance Risk Management Strategy and Measures.”



